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New Security Manager 

Please join me in welcoming Kenneth (Ken) Davies as our new Security & Transportation Manager.  

Ken and his wife Teresa have three adult children who are all in college. He has a bachelor’s degree 

in criminal justice and has over 25 years’ experience in law enforcement, including his role as Chief 

of Police in West Mifflin. Ken was the Police Supervisor at Children’s Hospital of Pittsburgh prior to 

coming to Sherwood Oaks. Stop and introduce yourself when you see him!  

 

Fire Safety Training 

Fire safety training for staff and residents will be held on Tuesday, June 13 at 9:00 a.m. and 11:00 

a.m. in the Card Room. Each session is limited to 40 persons. Sign-up sheets for residents are posted 

on the administrative bulletin board in the mail room. Sign-up sheets for staff are posted in each 

department. There will also be fire extinguisher training from 1:30 to 4:00 p.m. at the loading dock – 

sign-ups are not necessary. This training was requested by the Security & Transportation Committee. 

Questions can be directed to Gary Whoric at ext. 8599. 

 

COVID-19 Booster Clinic 

Sherwood Oaks independent living residents will be offered the Bivalent booster on Wednesday, 

June 21 in the Card Room. Please wear short sleeved shirts and plan to bring your vaccination card. 
 

We ask that you follow the schedule below based upon your address: 

• Patio homes 101-143 9:30 a.m. 

• Patio homes 145-216 10:00 a.m. 

• Patio homes 218-274 10:30 a.m. 

• Patio homes 275-335 11:00 a.m. 

• Patio homes 337-608 11:30 a.m. 

• Patio homes/Apartments 609-739 12:00 p.m. 

Detailed flyers explaining eligibility are posted on the bulletin board in the mail room. If you have 

questions, or have already received this booster, please contact Tabby Alford at ext. 8460. 
 

Health Center (Skilled Nursing, Personal Care & Oak Grove) residents will receive their booster 

directly on their units on Thursday, June 8. Vaccines will also be available to employees. 

 


